The Korea Development Institute (KDI) School of Public Policy and Management announces the admission of
students to "Korean Government Scholarship Program”. The admission of students to three-year scholarship program
is carried out in accordance with the following programs:

- Master's Program in Public Policy
- Master's Program in Development Policy
- Master's Program in Public Management

The students, who were admitted to the scholarship program, will be provided with travel costs, tuition fee and
a monthly stipend.

Deadline for submission of applications to the scholarship program: March 25, 2016.

More detailed information on the program can be found at the following link: http://admissions.kdischool.ac.kr/

Note: Students should apply directly to the Korean side in connection with the scholarship programs.
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